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When & Where

Target Audience

Agenda

Contact IDOE’s School Safety Specialist Ryan Stewart with questions. 

The Lake County School Safety Commission and the Indiana School Safety
Specialist Academy (ISSSA) will provide free training over Parent/Student
Reunification. This two day training is intended to show what capabilities there
are for handling, organizing, and re-unifying the staff and students that have
experienced an emergent event that was manmade. This training will go over
proven methods for planning, practicing, and achieving a successful reunification 

Tuesday September 17 & Wednesday September 18, 2024

Hanover Central High School
10120 W. 133rd Avenue
Cedar Lake, IN 46303

School administrators, school staff, resource officers, and law
enforcement are invited to attend.

Registration begins at 8:00a.m. Central Time 
Training will occur from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. CT, with a one-
hour break for lunch. Please note that lunch will not be
provided.

REGISTER FOR
THIS TRAINING

HERE!
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